EBAS

ELMWOOD BUSINESS ASSOCIATION

Wednesday, July 21%, 2021

To: Jefferson Parish Council
C/o Scott Walker, Council Chair

Re: Jefferson Parish Water / Sewer Rate Adjustments

The EImwood Business Association Board annual board meeting on July 13"
included discussion on the proposed rate adjustments to the sewer and water
rates in Jefferson Parish. We collectively support Parish President Cynthia Lee
Sheng’s proposal of the rate increase and commend her efforts tending to our
aging system. If you should have any questions, we can be reached via phone at
504-733-8900 or via email at elmwoodba@gmail.com. Thank you for your
attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Adair Dixon & Barcley Steib
Elmwood Business Association
President & Vice President

Cc: Cynthia Lee Sheng , Ricky Templet, Marion Edwards, Deano Bonano,
Byron Lee, Dominick Impastato Ill, Jennifer Van Vrancken



